
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 
DATE:  March 29, 2017 

 

TO:  Annapolis City Council Aldermen 

 

FROM:  Mayor Michael Pantelides 

 

RE:  Confirmation of Exempt Level Appointments 

 

 

Pursuant to City of Annapolis Code, Section 3.08.030, I am seeking confirmation by the City 

Council of my appointment to the following Exempt level position: 

 

Maria Broadbent – Office of Environmental Policy Director - A20/step 10, $149,866/year    

 

 A copy of Ms. Broadbent’s resume is attached for your review and consideration. 

 

 Ms. Broadbent has been performing the duties of this position since the FY17 

reorganization of the Department of Neighborhood and Environmental Programs into the 

departments of Planning and Zoning, Public Works and Police was initiated.  The confirmation is 

intended to complete the intended changes to the FY17 budget with regard to the assignment of 

employees affected by the reorganization.  This action does not result in a change of pay for Ms. 

Broadbent. 

 Her background in her former position of Director of DNEP is consistent with the both 

the purpose and scope of her new role of developing environmental policy and focus on the 

protection and enhancement of the natural environment within the City of Annapolis to include 

building policy and programs to address Floodplain Management, Land Trusts - Land 

Conservation, Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4),  National Pollution Discharge 

Elimination System (NPDES), Clean Water Act, Watershed Improvement and Stormwater 

Compliance  along with Urban Forestry.  

 Accordingly, I trust that you will find the education, training and experience of Ms. 

Broadbent to far exceed the minimum qualifications required for the position.  Ms. Broadbent 

will be present for confirmation at the City Council meeting scheduled for Monday, April 3, 2017 

at 7:00 p.m.     


